
   
 

 
 

  
 
 

 

  

   
                          SUMPTER TOWNSHIP 

PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Sumpter Township Planning Commission will hold a Public Hearing at the Sumpter Township 

Hall, 23480 Sumpter Road, Belleville, MI 48111 at 6:00 pm on Thursday, August 14th, 2025, to 

receive public comment for the following item(s): 

 

1) Consider approval of proposed Special Land Use at 40030 Willis Rd for a 
veterinary surgery suite.  
 

The Public Hearing has been scheduled to provide all interested citizens with an opportunity to 

express opinions, ask questions, and discuss in detail all aspects of the proposed use. 

For those unable to attend the Public Hearing, written comments may be submitted to the Township 

Clerk’s Office before the hearing date. 

 

Don LaPorte 

Clerk 

Sumpter Township 
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